## **An important** message from **BreastScreen NSW**



BreastScreen NSW has resumed breast screening. Your safety is our priority.

That's why we've put extra measures in place to protect women and staff against the risk of COVID-19 transmission.

## The changes we've made:



A minimal contact check-in process



Social distancing in clinic waiting rooms



Providing hand sanitiser



Ongoing cleaning of equipment and commonly used surfaces



Precautionary questions around health and travel

## To prepare for your appointment:



Attend your appointment alone



Stay a safe distance from others



Stay at home if you are unwell



Arrive only five minutes prior to your appointment



Wash your hands before your appointment